
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We were delighted to be able to share our final inspection report from our recent Ofsted visit yesterday. We’re 
very proud of the observations within the report and I wanted to say a personal thank you to all involved in our 
Oakmeadow community for your support. Your children are absolutely amazing and I’m glad this was recognised 
in the comments. 
 
Today, Mrs Neill leaves Oakmeadow to begin her maternity leave! We will miss Mrs Neill but are very excited for 
her and the times ahead. We have a new teacher Miss Griffiths beginning next week as teacher of Hedgehogs 
class in her absence. Miss Griffiths is familiar with Oakmeadow, having spent time here before, and we are 
looking forward to her joining the team! 
 
Below is an advert for our Holiday Club that we plan to run in February half term and on the PD Day that follows. 
The club will be held in the Community Hub on site and will involve school staff delivering a variety of activities 
such as arts and crafts, forest school and sports. You can sign your child up for full days or for school hour days. 
We may be able to accommodate smaller slots also so please enquire if this is what you need. Please sign up 
asap via Arbor to avoid disappointment! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 17th January 2025 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School Lunch Menu: 

This week we will be on Week 3 of the Autumn/Winter 

2024/25 menu.  

• Think Pharmacy First 

Most pharmacies in England are now providing the 
Pharmacy First service. 

This free NHS service allows you to get quick access to 
healthcare advice for the following seven conditions: 

▪ Earache (aged 1 to 17 years) 

▪ Impetigo (aged 1 year and over) 

▪ Infected insect bites (aged 1 year and over) 

▪ Shingles (aged 18 years and over) 

▪ Sinusitis (aged 12 years and over) 

▪ Sore throats (aged 5 years and over) 

▪ Urinary tract infections (UTIs) in women (aged 16 
to 64 years) 

If you have symptoms that suggest you may have one of 
these conditions, you can walk into a pharmacy and be 
offered a consultation with a pharmacist in a private 
consultation room. 

The pharmacist will provide advice and, if clinically 
necessary, a prescription medicine to treat the condition 
(NHS prescription charges apply if you normally pay for 
medicines supplied on prescription). 

Think Pharmacy First! 

For more information, visit nhs.uk/thinkpharmacyfirst 
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